Edmonton, September 28, 2010

To whom it may concern

Re: Charlie Letourneau, Centennial Homes Ltd

[t gives us great pleasure to provide this reference letter to Charlie Letourneau who
built our dream home.

Ever since we met Charlie, we felt that he would be the right builder for our house.
Over the 3 year planning and building period of our home, we learned to appreciate
Charlie’s professionalism, responsibility, honesty, patience and attention to detail.

Charlie is very personable and very quickly understood that we had very high
expectations and made sure that everything was to our satisfaction. He was always
striving to find the best workers for the job. We built during a time where trades
were difficult to find, but he would prefer to patiently wait for the best one instead
of choosing the first best just to get the job done and “cash in". This has resulted in
good quality work. This is now best exemplified by the numerous comments of
visiting friends who immediately point out the beauty and quality of our home.

It has been two years now that we moved in and even now, Charlie is still very quick
to respond if there are any concerns.

Thus, we strongly recommend Charlie of Centennial Homes Ltd to anyone

considering building a high-end custom built home.

Jelka Lujic & Bernard Thébaud

VNS AA



